
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

August 4, 2020 
 RCMP Delegation 

 
 
Drive-In Theatre 
Report 
   
Rural Water 
Moratorium 

 
Provincial Air 
Ambulance Landing 
Site Committee 
 

 

Sgt. Wright from the Raymond RCMP detachment 
presented Council with the First Quarter statistics for the 
area (the statistics are available as an attachment on the 
agenda).  

Administration provided feedback/report on the drive-in 
theatre, and announced that another show will be taking 
place in the near future.   

Council placed a moratorium on new rural water 
connections (water connections outside the town’s 
corporate limits).  

The town established membership for an internal 
committee that will research options for a new air 
ambulance landing site in the town. 
 

For more information on any of the above, or on other items discussed at the meeting, 
you can view the meeting on the town’s Youtube page, view the August 4 agenda on the 
town website, or call the town office at 403 752 3322.  
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